
Message from the Mayor

For years now the State Government’s 
treatment of Rozelle and Lilyfield has been 
marked by ineptitude and secrecy at every 
turn.  For much of the past decade the 
Government’s actions have neglected the 
people of our community in order to maximise 
the profits from the construction and sale of 
Westconnex. 

This has added up to years of construction 
impacts and traffic chaos for the Inner West 
generally and the people of Rozelle and Lilyfield 
in particular.

The Government’s most recent downgrading of 
the proposed sporting and recreation facilities 
in the long promised Rozelle Parklands is just 
the latest example of how our community has 
been taken for granted. 

Inner West Council is fighting for the future 
of Rozelle Town Centre. We are committed to 
supporting local businesses and residents to 
recover from years of disruption and we want 
to know your vision for your local centre.  

Darcy Byrne 
Mayor
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Helping Rozelle to Recover
 
The Rozelle and Lilyfield communities have 
experienced ongoing disruption resulting from State 
Government mega projects. The construction of the 
Westconnex interchange, the Iron Cove link, 
development in the Bays Precinct, and the 
Government’s refusal to demolish the dangerous 
former Balmain Leagues Club site, have all caused 
damaging impacts to our community. 

Inner West Council has fought hard to force the NSW 
Government and Transport for NSW to prepare plans 
for the revitalisation of Victoria Road and Darling 
Street post-Westconnex construction. Council and 
the community should have a say in this opportunity 
and Rozelle Town Centre’s revitalisation. 

We are asking you to join us in developing a master 
plan for Victoria Road, Darling Street and nearby 
streets and public spaces that reflect the 
community’s views. We will use the master plan and 
community feedback to advocate to the State 
Government to deliver the real and permanent 
improvements to amenity in Rozelle that have 
been promised. 
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The Master Plan will cover this area

Some opportunities include:

Join with Inner West 
Council to get a 
better deal for 
Rozelle Town Centre 
Online at yoursay.innerwest.nsw.gov.au 

In person at the following pop-up sessions:

• Rozelle Markets 
Saturday 11th February 10am-12pm

• Darling Street, Rozelle Public School 
Monday 13th February 2.30pm-4.30pm

• The Red Lion Hotel 
Monday 13th February 5pm-7pm

• Orange Grove Markets 
Saturday 25th February 10am-12pm

Register for an in person workshop:

• Hannaford Community Centre 
Wednesday 22nd February 6pm-7.30pm 

On the phone or by email to:

Kate Cavanough (Public Domain Officer)
Ph:  (02) 9392 5976  
Email:  kate.cavanough@innerwest.nsw.gov.au

Feedback closes 27 
February 2023

Scan the QR code to find out more:
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